
This Morning: 
8:45-9:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09 

9:00am  In-Person Sunday School Classes, all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in Person and 
   via Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
5:30pm  VBS Volunteer’s meeting 

This Week: 
Sunday-Thursday, 6-8:00pm VBS 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

        7:45pm Men’s Softball game at Memorial Park 
Wednesday 5:30pm Prayer Team meets via Zoom 
Thursday, 7:45pm  Men’s Softball game at Memorial Park 
 
Worship Schedule:   
July 31:  Hymn Sing 
Nursery Schedule: 
*The nursery will not be staffed until September 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     My Coins Count collection 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation:  Exodus 20:1-17 
     Sermon   
RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
     Prayers of the People 
SENDING 
     Benediction 
 

July 24, 2022 

Prelude:  Karen Tro,, Kristin Oakes 
Worship Leader:   Karen Tro 
Song Leader:  Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Story:   Jana Gingerich 

In conjunction with current Oregon Health Authority 
guidelines, masks are recommended for indoor group 
gatherings.  

Vacation Bible School Week 

Thank you for the love and concern shown to me.  I received a 
lot of phone calls, cards, and prayers and I appreciate your 
care so much.  -Darlene Kauffman 

VBS REMINDER:  All volunteers are asked to attend a staff 
meeting Sunday at 5:30pm.  T-shirts  can be picked up on Sunday.  
If you have any questions or need any help, contact a  
Director:  Eliza Gingerich, Brie Ediger, Bre Epp, Stephanie Moyer. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Ladies of all ages – it’s time for a celebration!   
All are invited to the home of Sheryl Mast,  
(5555 Sconce Rd, Hubbard), on Sunday, August 28  
at 3 pm for a bridal shower for Casey Berkey.   
Casey and Alec Hibbard will be getting married in 
September.  They are registered at Zola.com. 

 
           Youth Activities are Coming!  

        (incoming grades 6-12) 
 
Friday—Sunday, August 26-28: Zion Church Family Campout at  
         Silver Falls State Park 
Sunday, September 25 at 5pm:  Mystery Dinner at Zion 

 
Contact Stan and Vonnie Oyer for more information 

oyer@canby.com or vonnieoyer@gmail.com 

Mennonite Disaster Service:  
John Colvin, Oregon Unit Chairperson is asking for volunteers to 
help finish the third house in the Eagle Creek fire area. In the first 
few weeks of August, two groups of volunteers for 3 work days 
(Wednesday—Friday) are needed to accomplish these tasks:  install 
laminate flooring, interior doors, windows and baseboards, and trim 
work.  He is asking for donations to cover the cost and installation 
of cabinets.  Persons of all skill levels are needed. If you have never 
installed laminate flooring or installed trim and you would like to 
learn new skills, you would work with someone who has done it  
before.  MDS Oregon Unit will reimburse volunteers for food,  
lodging and travel.  If you are able to volunteer but not able to work 
all 3 days on each project, let us know and we will see how your 
schedule might fit within the needs of MDS.   
John Colvin  (971-284-1610) or Clyde Hockman (503-263-1210) are 
able to answer your questions.   
 —Clyde Hockman, Secretary for the Oregon Unit of MDS. 

MCC School Kit Supplies:  It’s that time of year!   
School supplies are going on sale.  If you are able, consider adding 
these items to your regular grocery list:  70 sheet spiral note-
books, unsharpened #2 pencils, set of 12 colored pencils, large 
erasers, blue/black ballpoint pens, good quality flat rulers, and  
all-metal pencil sharpeners.  All donated items may be left in the 
sanctuary foyer.  Contact Kelly Yoder if you have any questions.  
Thank you! 

As part of Mennonite Village’s 75th anniversary celebration, there 
will be a Quilts in the Garden Walk on Saturday, July 30 from  
9:00 – 2:00. The walk begins at the Pavilion next to Quail Run  
Assisted Living located on the Mennonite Village campus. The 
quilt show features 35 beautiful quilts on loan from the following 
Mennonite churches: Albany, Fairview, Portland, Salem and  
Zion.  We hope you can join us!  

Annual Zion Family Campout 
Thursday, August 25—Sunday, August 28th 

Silver Falls State Park 
 

There are still a few reserved campsites  
available for a tent or trailer.  Please contact 
Andy Coulombe if you’re interested.  If not  
spoken for by August 1, remaining campsites 
will be cancelled.(andy.coulombe@gmail.com / 
503.819.5941) 
 

mailto:andy.coulombe@gmail.com


Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

Church Staff: 
Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 

                        559-286-9057 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

                                       503-577-9789 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 

Elders:  Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

In Prayer: 

Budget Report:  Offering 7/17/22: $5.085.09 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Pray for Vacation Bible School this week and that the message of 
peace and peacemaking will resound within and through our 
many volunteers and with the VBS’ers and their families who 
attend. And as we learn what it means to be a peacemaker, pray 
for God’s children in our world to have wisdom, strength, cour-
age, hope and perseverance to walk in the ways of the Lord. 
 
 
Continue to pray for Ben Wing (a friend of Zion) who was in a  
terrible car accident last week and received multiple serious  
injuries.  Pray for his healing and the care he receives from health 
professionals.  Pray also for comfort and strength for his family 
through this difficult time, as well as the family of the other  
victim. 
 
 


